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    October 30, 2020 

Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Executive Office, 14th Floor 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York 12223 

 

         

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 

Enclosed, please find the following Tariff for the Nicholville Telco LLC d/b/a Nicholville Telephone 

Company, which supersedes the current tariff (P.S.C. No. 7-Telephone) of Nicholville Telephone 

Company, Inc. 

 

   P.S.C. No. 1 - Telephone 

    Addendum 2 

 

The issue date of this filing is October 30, 2020 and the effective date is December 1, 2020. 

 

In compliance with Commission Orders in 07-C-0349 and 17-C-0171, the company seeks to revise its 

lifeline credits to reflect the decrease in federal lifeline support and the increase in support it receives 

from the Targeted Accessibility Fund (TAF). 

 

Customers will be notified via bill message.  

 

If you have any questions, please call me at 443-2703. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

   --S-- 

 

Caroline Hill 

Regulatory & Member Services Director 

Received: 10/30/2020
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